
     

 

Dear Families,  

 

It’s hard to believe that 

November is over, and 

December is already here! 

Our Preschool II classroom has had so much fun this past month 

learning about Thanksgiving, families, and Turkeys!     

 

As we move into the month of December, we will be learning 

about Christmas and all that it entails! From the 

birth of Jesus to Santa, Christmas and everything 

up until the New Year!   In our classroom you will 

see the children doing different learning activities to 

supplement these topics such as writing a letter to Santa, playing 

Christmas bingo, and creating Christmas artwork! We also will be doing 

some fun science experiments with real candy canes, 

decorating our classroom Christmas tree and patterning with 

Christmas lights!   

 

In our sensory table you will see us using our fine motor skills 

to pick up Rudolph's nose with tweezers, playing in Christmas sensory 

bins, Christmas sensory bottles, and baking with Sister Donna. Some 

songs you might hear your children singing are “We Wish You 

a Merry Christmas,” “Jingle Bells” and “Rudolph the Red 

Nosed Reindeer,” “Silent Night”! 

 

 

Important Dates 
 

December 6: Parent Appreciation Night  

December 21: Cookies and Carols   

 

Ms. Angie   Ms. Eloisa   


